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SUPPLEMENTAL NOTE ON HOUSE BILL NO. 2091

As Recommended by House Committee on 
Transportation

Brief*

HB  2091  would  remove the  requirement  that  each 
license plate registration decal issued be numbered serially in 
each  county.  The  bill  instead  would  require  the  decal  to 
indicate the license plate number to which the decal is to be 
affixed. 

Background

The bill was requested by the Division of Vehicles, and 
the  Division’s  Manager  of  Titles  and  Registration  provided 
proponent  testimony.  He  stated  the  current  vehicle 
registration  system  prints on  the  decal the  number  of  the 
license plate to which the decal is to be affixed. There was no 
other testimony at the House Committee hearing.

The House Committee recommended the bill be placed 
on the Consent Calendar.

According to the fiscal note prepared by the Division of 
the  Budget,  the  Department  of  Revenue  indicates  the  bill 
would have no fiscal  effect  on agency operations,  and the 
Kansas Association of Counties indicates there would be no 
fiscal effect on local governments.

____________________
*Supplemental notes are prepared by the Legislative Research Department 
and do not express legislative intent. The supplemental note and fiscal note 
for this bill may be accessed on the Internet at http://www.kslegislature.org.


